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IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

July 15, 2022 

 
Riverside will be introducing kiosks to perform our Covid-19 Screening.  The 
kiosks will be deployed to La Verendrye General Hospital first, with our other 
facilities following in the coming weeks. 
  
EVERY person entering any Riverside building will be required to stop and 
screen at the kiosk.   
  
The kiosk has easy to follow, step-by-step instructions. 
  
The units will print a sticker that ALL visitors, patients, contractors, and staff will 
be REQUIRED wear in a visible location.  If a person fails screening, instructions 
will be stated on how to proceed based on who was screened (visitor vs patient). 
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